Dear Bald Eagle Lake Property Owners Association Board Members,

I am submitting this correspondence to you as my official resignation from the executive board of the Bald Eagle Lake Property Owners Association. I feel it is time for me to move on from the board, as I cannot commit the time necessary to continue to fulfill my position duties. Please accept this as my official board resignation letter and formal intent to resign, effective immediately.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause the board members of BELPOA. I am more than willing to assist in wrapping up my duties and helping my replacement get up to speed on the position. Should you need anything further from me, please feel free to contact me at (586)615-4477. I will get back to you as soon as possible.

I have enjoyed my time serving on the board and am grateful for the experience. We have accomplished so much in the time I have been on the board and served the community as President of BELPOA. I will miss the interaction with my fellow board members and the community. I wish you all the best of luck and hope BELPOA continues to grow and help the community, as we have together. Thank you so much for your understanding.

Sincerely

Kal Kazak